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23 July 2019 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 16 July 2019.  
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
I am conducting research into the implications for communities of the College of Policing 
policy to ensure all entrants into Police Forces as Constables have obtained or will obtain a 
degree. I understand that the Chief Constable of Lincolnshire Police has submitted a Judicial 
Review claiming it will cost his Force the equivalent of 40 Officers. 
  
Therefore it seems reasonable to assume that all Police Forces/PCCs have undertaken the 
same research. 
 
 Can you please confirm :  
 
1. There is a written record that your Force has considered the implications of this Policy.  
2. The contents of this record, in terms of whom was present and the decision and  
3. What are the implications for the Force in terms of abstractions ( equivalent Officers per 

day) if this Policy is introduced?  
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information 
you have requested, however this information may be held by Nottinghamshire Police. 
 
If you would like to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire Police, their contact details 
are provided below.  If you would prefer for us to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire 
Police, please confirm this in writing. 



 

  

 
The contact details for Nottinghamshire Police are: 
 
Nottinghamshire Police 
Freedom of Information 
Sherwood Lodge 
Arnold 
Nottingham 
NG5 8PP 
 
E-mail  Freedomofinformation@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katy Owen 
Business Support Manager 
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